
 

 

Principal: Natalie Christie 

 

Tracyes Road 
Harlow 

Essex 
CM18 6JH 

 

T: (01279) 770800 
 

E: passmores@passmoresacademy.com 
W: www.passmoresacademy.com 

 
 
 

 
 
 

7th March 2024 
 

Dear parents/carers 

A polite reminder about the ski trip survey which we need you to fill out please – see below.  It 

should take you less than 5 minutes! 

Ski Trip Survey 

We always value your feedback so I would be grateful if you could fill out this survey for me as we 

are always keen to do better, so here is the link:- https://forms.office.com/e/ZDtP9G2zT3.  You can 

use this QR code too if that is easier.. 

 

Best wishes  

  
David Chadwick  
Vice Principal  
Passmores Academy 
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